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Reaching Our Safety Goals
The National Air Duct Cleaners Association (NADCA) announced the winners of the
2005 Safety Awards at its Annual Meeting & Exposition. We are pleased that PART was
recognized as one of only 50 companies nationwide that has sustained superior
employee safety results.  To receive NADCA's Safety Award, PART's OSHA 300A Logs
were analyzed by NADCA's Education & Safety Committee and PART demonstrated
no occupational injury and illness cases in 2005.

PART is proud to have certified members of
NADCA on its management staff. NADCA
is a non-profit trade association dedicated
to setting standards and guidelines
within the heating, ventilation, and air
conditioning (HVAC) cleaning industry and
represents certified contractors who
perform HVAC system inspection, cleaning,
and remediation.

Reaching our Safety Goals is not an accident. Safety training and awareness
constitute a large percentage of PART’s weekly staff meetings.  Each employee
receives training annually in:

These classes are in addition to Site-Specific Safety Planning, Medical Surveillance
Programs, Random Drug Testing, Mold Remediation Training, and HVAC System
Training.

Lindell Killian and Barry Harris

Hearing Conservation
Respiratory Protection
Universal First Aid

Bloodborne Pathogen Exposure Control
Confined Space Entry
Hazard Communication
Hazardous Energy Control (Lockout/Tagout)



PART Capabilities

HVAC System Cleaning
Fire and Smoke Damper Inspection Services
Mold & Biological Remediation
Asbestos & Lead-Based Paint Abatement
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PART Provides professional contracting services in the
following areas:
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Office ManagerOur goal is to build long-term PARTnerships with our clients

by providing the highest quality IAQ services available only
when these services are necessary.  Please contact Barry
Harris by phone at 636-305-8881 or by e-mail at
barry.harris@part-llc.com with any questions you may have.  We
look forward to working with you on future projects.

The statements in this document are intended solely as guidance and are not intended as regulatory policy.


